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Comments: June 16, 2016

 

 

 

Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office 765 South Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

RE: Request to extend comment period an additional 45 days Ms. Dillon:

The Board of County Commissioners respectfully request an additional 45 days to provide comments on the

Proposed Revised Land Management Plan for the Colville National Forest.

 

Given the considerable impact of the proposed regulations and the degree of information involved, we feel it

necessary to have additional time to adequately review the proposed alternatives in order to identify any issues

pertinent to Pend Oreille County.

 

We appreciate your consideration of this request to extend the comment period an additional 45 days to August

15, 2016.

 

PEND OREILLE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

 


